Hamilton, Virginia January 30th, 1952

Dear Principal:

Pre-School Clinics as organized in the past will not be held this spring. But it is highly desirable that the child be taken to his own doctor and examined. This should have been taken care of well in advance of school entrance. The most important time for teeth examination is in the first three years of life. Care and treatment then prevents malformations and shows if the teeth are growing and being formed properly.

Immunization Clinics will be held at the request of the school. Such clinics will consist of diptheria, tetanus and whooping cough immunization and vaccinations for smallpox that have not been done.

Clinics should be started by the middle of March. The clinic fee will be fifty cents. Written consent of the parent is required. When making request to Dr. Souder, Health Officer, state the approximate number you will have for the clinic.

Will you please inform me as to the date of your clinic, so that I may meet the parents and children? This makes for better working relationship later in the year.

Thank you for giving this your attention. If I can be of assistance, let me know.

Yours sincerely,

Alice L. Cady Visiting Teacher

nrs

## Dependable performance. Thoughtful design.







Reliable Intel® Pentium®

HD display

Up to 500GB storage

Intel® Pentium® Gold 4417U Gold

- 4GB DDR4 system memory
- 15.6" diagonal HD SVA BrightView display
  500GB Hard drive storage